
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
June 28, 2022 
 
 Thank you to everyone who stopped by during the Grand Lodge Communications event this past 
May. It was wonderful to have the opportunity to meet so many supportive and kind individuals. For 
those who I have not had the opportunity to meet as of yet, I am the new administrator for The Masonic 
Home of Florida. One of my goals is to be out in the field visiting the many amazing Lodges we have 
throughout the state. I would love to know about any events you have (small or large) going on within 
the Districts so that I may attend and support your programs when possible. If you could assist with 
having the Lodge Secretaries either email me the monthly calendar, or send me a specific invite for these 
special programs (car shows, fundraisers, spaghetti dinners, raffles and such). I would love to say that I 
could follow all social media pages, however, that would be an impossible task. My contact information 
is below, please feel free to reach out at any time.  
 
Thank you again for all your support.  
 
Renee Verrier, Administrator 
Masonic Home of Florida 
 
 Email: Renee.verrier@masonichomefl.com 
 
 

A s s i s t e d  L i v i n g  a n d  S k i l l e d  N u r s i n g  C o m m u n i t y  
 

P h o n e :  ( 7 2 7 )  8 2 2 - 3 4 9 9  
F a x :  ( 7 2 7 )  8 2 1 - 6 7 7 5  

W e b s i t e :  w w w . m a s o n i c h o m e f l . c o m  
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